

REVISION

I. PHONETICS

Choose the word in each group that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the rest.

- | | | | | |
|----|--------------------|-------------------|-------------------|--------------------|
| 1. | A. <u>stupid</u> | B. <u>study</u> | C. <u>studio</u> | D. <u>student</u> |
| 2. | A. <u>finished</u> | B. <u>looked</u> | C. <u>stopped</u> | D. <u>cleaned</u> |
| 3. | A. <u>started</u> | B. <u>needed</u> | C. <u>wanted</u> | D. <u>washed</u> |
| 4. | A. <u>stamps</u> | B. <u>pens</u> | C. <u>schools</u> | D. <u>teachers</u> |
| 5. | A. <u>misses</u> | B. <u>watches</u> | C. <u>brushes</u> | D. <u>goes</u> |

II. VOCABULARY – GRAMMAR

Choose the best word(s) or phrase(s) to complete the sentences.

6. Did you _____ anywhere interesting last weekend ?
A. were B. went C. go D. going
7. Tina _____ at 7 yesterday morning
A. gets up B. is getting up C. got up D. to get up
8. Mary likes ----- books very much
A. read B. reads C. reading D. is reading
9. She ----- to school on foot yesterday
A. went B. goes C. is going D. go
10. He is interested ----- animals
A. on B. in C. about D. at
11. ----- you like to go to the cinema with me ? I'd love to.
A. Do B. Would C. Does D. Did
12. Let's ----- football
A. to play B. playing C. play D. plays
13. I ----- my clothes now
A. is washing B. wash C. am washing D. washed
14. Can you tell me the way ----- the post office, please ?
A. to B. about C. at D. in
15. What is New Orleans famous ----- ?
A. for B. with C. to D. about
16. Everest is ----- mountain in the world
A. high B. higher C. highest D. the highest
17. A church is much smaller than a ----- .
A. park B. building C. cottage D. cathedral
18. Yesterday was ----- than today
A. much hotter B. much hotter C. hotter much D. the hottest
19. I helped my Mum ----- housework
A. for B. with C. about D. behind
20. The street is full of traffic from morning ----- night.
A. before B. during C. after D. until
21. The ----- is showing them his plans of the new building.

- A. doctor B. pianist C. dancer D. architect
22. "Would you like ----- tea ?" "No, thanks"
A. some B. any C. a D. an
23. "What ----- of this book ?" "I think it's fantastic".
A. do you think C. are you thinking
B. does you think D. you do think
24. Jack hasn't got ----- brothers.
A. a B. some C. any D. an
25. "----- do you usually have lunch ?" "11.30"
A. When B. What C. Who D. Why
26. There aren't ----- girls in our classroom.
A. much B. many C. some D. a
27. I'll post your letter. Have you got ----- ?
A. stamp B. any stamp C. any stamps D. some stamps
28. Everyday, Fred ----- to go .
A. goes B. is going C. went D. to go
29. "----- pages do you have to read ?" "Ten"
A. How many B. How long C. How far D. How much
30. She ----- very hard yesterday afternoon.
A. works B. is working C. worked D. work
31. I'd like ----- milk. Is there ----- in the fridge?
A. some/any B. any/some C. many/any D. some/some
32. I usually ----- breakfast at 6 o'clock.
A. have B. had C. has D. to have
33. I am going to Spain ----- the flamenco dancing.
A. to watch B. watching C. watch D. watches
34. She speaks English very ----- .
A. fluently B. fluent C. good D. bad
35. Peter is a ----- worker. He works very ----- .
A. hard/hardly B. hard/hard C. hardly/hard D. hardly/hardly
36. I had breakfast ----- because I was late for school.
A. fast B. fastly C. quick D. slowly
37. John is an artist. He ----- many beautiful pictures in his life.
A. has painted B. painted C. has painting D. paints
38. Many ----- gone on holiday ----- Saturday.
A. has/since B. have/since C. has/for D. have/for
39. Daisy is still a bad driver although he has driven ----- .
A. since five years B. five years C. five years ago D. for five years
40. How many novels ----- she ----- this year ?
A. was/write B. has/written C. does/write D. is/writing
41. I went to the supermarket ----- some food.
A. to buy B. buy C. bought D. have bought
42. Pay attention, Phillip !. ----- ?
A. Do you listen C. Is it listening

I have just received a letter from my brother, Tim. He's in Australia. He has been there for six months. Tim's an engineer. He is working for a big firm, and he has already visited a great number of different places in Australia. He has just bought an Australia car and has gone to Alice Springs, a small town in centre of Australia. He will soon visit Darwin. From there, he will fly to Perth. My brother has never been aboard before, so he is finding this trip very exciting.

61. The winter has been in Australia for six months.
A. True B. ----- C. False D. -----
62. Tim is in Australia now. He went to Australia twenty four weeks ago.
A. ----- B. False C. ----- D. True
63. It's the first time Tim has ever been to another country.
A. False B. ----- C. True D. -----
64. Tim has bought a new house in Alice Springs.
A. ----- B. False C. ----- D. True
65. Tim will visit Darwin and Perth in his trip.
A. False B. True C. ----- D. -----

Reading 3: Fill in each of the blank with suitable word

My name is John, and this is my story. Last year just before Christmas my family and our cousins and uncle and aunt decided to go to Perth for holiday. We went in two cars but when we were about halfway there my uncle wanted to turn around and come back. He said it was too far, and it was terribly hot too. One day it was 48 C. Even at night it was really hot. Anyway, what we decided to do was to drive back about 160km to a place where the train went through. Then we put both cars on the train and we all went to Perth by train. That was fun. It was a good train.

We had a good time in Perth but we had to cut our holiday short. You see, while we were there my grandmother (my mother's mother) in Melbourne died. Most of us flew back but my Dad and my uncle came on the train with the cars and then had to drive back to Melbourne from Port Pirie.

It was a really strange holiday because nothing went the way we planned it.

66. When did John's family go to Perth ?
A. before Christmas B. before Easter
C. before Thanksgiving D. before the New Year
67. Why did John's uncle want to come back ?
A. Because it was too hot B. Because it was too far
C. Because he was too tired D. Both A and B
68. In the end John's family went to Perth -----.
A. by train B. by coach C. by car D. by plane
69. Who died when John's family were on holiday ?
A. his mother's father B. his mother's mother
C. his father's mother D. his father's father
70. Who in John's family had to go by train and car to Melbourne ?

A. his father

B. his uncle

C. his parents

D. his father and uncle

WRITING.

Writing 1: Use words or phrases words given to make up complete sentences.

71. He / live / Australia / last yeas / ? /

A. Does he live in Australia last year?

B. Did he lived in Australia last year?

C. Did he live in Australia last year?

D. Did he live Australia last year?

72. They / have / party / this Sunday evening ./

A. They are going to have a party on this Sunday evening.

B. They are going have a party on this Sunday evening

C. They are going to have a party this Sunday evening

D. They is going to have a party on this Sunday evening

73. Yesterday / I / go shopping / I / buy / jeans ./

A. Yesterday I go shopping and I bought jeans.

B. Yesterday I went shopping and I bought jeans.

C. Yesterday I went shopping and I bought a jeans.

D. Yesterday I go shopping and I buy jeans.

74. I / not / meet / them / for too years ./

A. I have not met them for too years.

B. I has not met them for too years.

C. I have not meet them for too years.

D. I don't not met them for too years.

75. you / clean / your house / yet / ? /

A. Have you cleaned your house yet?

B. Has you cleaned your house yet?

C. Have you clean your house yet?

D. Did you clean your house yet?

Writing 2: Rewrite the following sentences without changing their meanings.

76. I am going to Da Lat to see flower - fields.

A. I am going to Da Lat because I want see flower - fields.

B. I am going to Da Lat because I want to see flower - fields.

C. I am going to Da Lat because I wanted to see flower - fields.

D. I am going to Da Lat see flower - fields.

77. She has got long hair.

A. Her hair is long.

B. She have got long hair.

C. She hasn't got long hair.

D. She have long hair.

78. This film isn't interesting.

A. This film is boring.

B. This film isn't boring.

- C. This film is good.
D. This film isn't bad.
79. I haven't played football since 1999.
A. The last time I played football was in 1999.
B. The last time I played football was 1999.
C. The last time I play football was in 1999.
D. The last time I played football is in 1999.
80. I have never read this book before.
A. It's the first time I have read this book.
B. It's the first time I has read this book.
C. It's the first time I have readed this book.
D. It's the first time I read this book.
81. Everybody loves her because she behaves well.
A. Everybody loves her because of her good behaviour.
B. Everybody loves her because of she behaves well.
C. Everybody loves her because she behaves good.
D. Everybody loves her because of good her behaviour.